
 
   

  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

March 28, 2024 
Statement from OMB Director Shalanda Young 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled “Recognizing and 
Honoring Women’s History” 

This executive order would identify opportunities to improve recognition of women’s 
history in Federal parks, lands, historic sites, and programs. Implementing this executive 
order would have no impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The 
benefits of this executive order include directing the preparation of analyses and 
recommendations to strengthen the Federal Government’s recognition of the role of 
women’s history through increased representation of women at National Park Service 
sites and related sites. Implementing this executive order would have no impact on 
mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, as well as on revenues to the 
Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in fiscal year 2024. The 
agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order includes the Department of 
the Interior. 


